

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

22nd November 2016

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 4 Science and History Project Mummification of Tomatoes

The Year 4 children will be undertaking a cross curricular Science and History project, where the children prepare and mummify a tomato over the course of 2 weeks. We would be most grateful if you could provide an unbreakable container (no glass) which the mummification will take place in for your child. This could be a plastic jar, disposable Tupperware container or a tall crisps tube (i.e. Pringles).

We will begin the mummification at the end of next week. Thank you for your assistances.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





